
Welcome  
to  

Belleview Elementary! 
 

Parent(s) and Students: 
 
We are so excited to meet our newest Buffaloes! It won’t be long before your child 
walks through the doors of Belleview as a new Kindergartner! Kindergarten is a 
wonderful time in your child’s life, and we are privileged to be your child’s teachers. 
 
We hope you and your child can join us for an informational meeting and scavenger 
hunt on May 6th from 5-6pm in the Belleview Gym.  
 
Over the summer you will receive information from our front office staff regarding 
the upcoming school year. Assessment dates are Monday, August 12th and Tuesday, 
August 13th. These assessments give us the opportunity to meet your child and see 
what skills they have in the areas of literacy and math. It also gives your child the 
opportunity to meet the Kindergarten Team! Our first day of school for all 
Kindergartners is Wednesday, August 14th. 
 
We look forward to meeting all of you in the fall! 
 
Belleview Kindergarten Team 
 
 
 
     Mr. Maes        Ms. Ojeda               Mrs. Pugh             Ms. Sutphin  
            
 
 


